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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Our sports day will be on Wednesday 6th July.  Each year group will have their own sports challenges 
and races. The children will be split in to 9 teams across their year group. Each team will be led by an 
adult and will have the opportunity to take part in 8 events moving around, as a carousel. 
 

Reception will start at about 9:30am 
 

Year Two will start at about 10:45am  
 

Year One will start in the afternoon at about 1:30pm 
 

Each session should last approximately 1 hour. Our theme for sports day, this year will be linked to 
our Theme week of “Good to be me”.  Our sports day will therefore be called “Good to be Mead “. 
 

We would like all children to come to school on that day, dressed in their PE Kits. They should also 
have a named sunhat.  Please make sure that your child has sun cream applied before they come in 
to school. Your child will also need, a named water bottle in school on this day, as we will be bringing 
the children’s water bottle out on to the field when they are taking part in their events. 
 

They will then be ready to be sports super stars! 
 

We know this will be a fantastic day, where the children will have the opportunity to show you all 
their sporting skills. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Mrs Creasey 
Head Teacher 
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